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Another amazing fortnight here at Cargo Public School.
Father's Day
| witnessed some amazing items made for the greatest day of the
calendar year 'father's day'. The senior class making some fantastic,
personalised coffee mugs and the junior group chiming into the
theme with some awesome coasters for the cups to sit on. It was
great to see the student's creativity, that was inspired by their super-
star teachers. | hope all families had a safe and happy father's day
weekend.
School Excursion
You would have noticed the permission note and reminders in the
newsletter about the school excursion to Bathurst Goldfields on the
final day of this term. We are all very excited to give the students this
wonderful opportunity. We will all jump on the bus, make some
damper, watch some blacksmiths make mining tools and hopefully SCHOOL HOLIDAY
score some gold while panning. DANCE CAMP
Check In Assessment ‘ ' Y
Year 6 students are due to complete the mandatory NSW Check in
Assessments before the end of term. | am looking after this and will
create a timetable in the coming days that fits with their class rou-
tine. The year 6 students will complete a numeracy, reading and

writing assessment. This creates quality data for the school to give us / \‘4 4 Allklneth Da% S
a clearer view on the students learning and a point of need for our p s 5 . Canowindr ‘.
teaching and assessment. This Check in Assessment is mandatory in 1 _ h= ShOWgr@Lgl

the NSW Dept of Education. Workshops injJazz, ~

Thank you Contemporary, HipHop,

| just wanted to say a quick thank you to all the parents and carers Acrobatics, Broadway,

who | have spoken with over the past 5 weeks. | know the amount of Fitness, Ninja Warrior as ACTIVE
change has been difficult for the Cargo community, but your ac- well as crafternoon, Kms

ceptance has been appreciated. You guys have made my transition
here much easier. Thank you, | look forward to continue working in
your wonderful community.

pamper party, movie
night and more!!
$100/dancer. All meals provided. CREATIVE
Call or Txt Ali on 043918p5066 KIDS

Facebook - Alikinetic Dance
Email- alikinetic@hotmail.com

Upcoming
., Events _—
r165ept —WR Athletics—Isabella P Remlnders ‘

Fri 23 Sept —School Excursion to Bathurst Gold-
fields

Fri 23 Sept— Last Day Term 3—EXCURSION TO
BATHURST GOLDFIELDS. Leaving at 8am from school

Excursion note & Money for Bathurst
Goldfields need to be returned.

Term4
Mon 10 Oct—Kids & Staff return to school Term 4
THURSDAY 20 oct—8 Dec—Swimming lessons Swimming lessons in Term 4 permission

note sent home 6.9.22.

Every Thursday ONLY. 3.
=

Friday 4 Nov—Colour Fun Run
Thursday 15 Dec—Kids last day school
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Despite a busy past few weeks, our primary students are still working hard in class as we move towards the end of Term 3.

In English, we have been studying the book ‘The Littlest Refugee’ as part of our refugee unit of work. Students have discov-
ered what the early years of Anh Do’s life and his journey to Australia was like.

In Maths during the last fortnight, we’ve been revising our knowledge of Mass and Length. Last Friday, it was incredible to
see more than half of our class achieve 100% in their post-assessment for Mass!

In Science, students have finished learning about the changes of state and will begin a unit focusing on materials next

« Week.
-,

Finally, congratulations to our Year 3 students - Charlie, Isla and Nate for great NAPLAN results which have been sent
' home. | am very proud of you all!
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Despite the driving rain and fog early this week, the Infants classroom has been noisy and fun. Mrs Hughes, Mel and |
appreciate your support of the home reading program which has already boosted confidence in our young readers. Every
morning students build on their vocabulary knowledge through spelling and writing activities. In the middle session,
Maths for the Kinder group is all about patterns and counting back and forward to 30, whilst Year 1 and 2 know whether
25,879,467 is an odd or even number; just ask them! We have also been working hard on art projects for the Canowindra
\ Show and have made lots of special things to show our Dad’s how much we love them. At the end of each week, we en-

. joy music with Ms Denham, learning about crotchets and quavers with our percussion instruments. It is always busy at

. Cargo PS and we wouldn’t have it any other way.




